
From:   Marc Cittadini   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 30, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info – STA File #0249-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Sir,

In regards to your email (correspondence ref number 20345) and after review of the commissions rules
(47 CFR 5.77), it would appear that the request for an additional license for our test location is
unnecessary.   

There will be 3 radar systems of identical configuration within 100 Ft of each other, not operating
simultaneously, for calibration and testing. According to the 47 CFR document, it would seem that
WF2XSN would be sufficent for this operation, therefore would you please disregard the application for
an additional license.

Thank you for the notification,

Sincerely,

M. Cittadini


